
From: Jordan, Lise (Law
Sent: 3/8/2013 10:23:43 AM
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Seismic studies

Hi Liza,

I’m sending you two documents on behalf of Laura Doll. Hopefully you will receive them. I’ll 
start with the smallest one, and if you don’t receive 2 e-mails from me, then we can arrange to 
deliver the large document by flash drive.

Attached is the "Seismic Study of Gas Transmission Lines, Project Review Meeting Phase 1 
Results", dated October 1989.

Please confirm receipt.

Thanks,

Lise H. Jordan | Attorney | Pacific Gas and Electric Company

415.973.6965 office

SB GT&S 0022878
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